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The farming industry, the same as any other, should be open and above board. If there is cruelty 
to any living being involved in this industry, then it should be exposed and promptly acted upon 
to stop it. Why would one not nurture and treat respectfully any living being which is providing 
one's income? To try to stop exposure of disgraceful cruelty shows a complete lack of empathy 
and compassion from our government. There should be no penalty to those who do care about, 
and try to expose and stop, the cruel treatment of farm animals. 


